Notice of Public Hearing

Pursuant to the Texas Local Government Code, Chapter 102, notice is hereby given that the City
Council of the City of Uhland, Texas will conduct a public hearing to obtain the views of the
citizens regarding the proposed budget for the fiscal year October 1, 2016 through September 30,
2017. The public hearing will be held on September 7, 2016 at 6:00pm at City Hall, 15 North
Old Spanish Trail, Uhland Texas. Following the public hearing, the City Council may vote on
the adoption of a budget for fiscal year 2016-2017. The public is encouraged to attend. A copy of
the proposed budget is available at the Uhland City Hall, 15 North Old Spanish Trail Uhland
Texas, and posted on the City’s website at cityofuhland.com

Please contact the City Administrator at (512)398-7399.

This proposed budget will not raise total property taxes

City of Uhland
519-398-7399

AUG 2 5 2016

15N. Old Spanish Trail
Uhland, TX 78640
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